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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE MEMBERSHIP MEETING

First, thanks to those who showed up at ISU, to host DATE: Thursday, March 9, 1995

the students. We had a good turnout of students, TIME: 5:30 PM Board Meeting

and the speaker was excellent. I realize that this is 6:00 PM Dinner/Business

a lot of extra effort on the part of our members, and — 11\)/Ieet1ng/N etworking

because of that, I want us all to be thinking of the : kogka

benefits that we derive from participating in this PLACE: Valentino's, North Grand, Ames

meeting. We will be discussing the future of these
meetings in March. Come with your ideas and
comments.

We have talked a lot in our past meetings about
stress, and its effect on us as women in the
workplace and home. As we enter tax season,
spring cleaning, and other busy activities, let's
remember to take some of those points that we have
talked about and use them to relax. Take a break
from the workload, spend some of these "spring"
days taking a walk with your family or a friend.
Call one of your fellow ASWA members and "just
go to lunch", with no agenda to be discussed. This
is a difficult time for all of us, as we are tired of
winter and are overburdened with work and family,
but we have been given some tools to help us
through it.

I look forward to March meeting as a time for all of
us to get together, in a regular meeting. I hope we
can return to the 100% attendance that we have had
in the past. This is also an opportunity to invite
guests to a typical meeting. See you there.

Nancy Campbell
President

NETWORKING LUNCHEON

Noon, Thursday, March 23, 1995
The Mandarin
415 Lincoln Way, Ames

RESERVATIONS/GUEST NAMES:
Kate Mulder
(515) 382-6596 (work)
(515) 382-3262 (home)
DEADLINE: Wednesday, 12:00 Noon
March 8, 1995

PROGRAM: Mark Snell
Director, Ames Chamber of Commerce

Ames Chapter No. 158
American Society of Women Accountants
Board of Directors Meeting, February 16, 1995

CALL TO ORDER: The regular monthly meeting of
the Board of Directors, Ames Chapter, was brought to
order at approximately 5:35 p.m. on Thursday,
February 16, 1995 at Carver Hall, ISU, Ames, lowa,
President Nancy Campbell presiding.
QUORUM: A quorum was present.
ATTENDANCE: The following people were in
attendance: Kate Mulder, Nancy Campbell, Brenda
O'Neall -Smith, and Jan Duffy.
BUSINESS:
On motion made by Jan Duffy, seconded by Brenda
O'Neall-Smith, motion carried unanimously to suspend
all business except for the approval of one new
application for membership.
Membership: Jan Duffy moved, with Kate Mulder
seconding, to accept the application for membership of
Dana Monosmith, subject to approval by National.
Motion carried unanimously.
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 5:40
p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cindy Sippel, Secretary




SPOKESWOMAN

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF WOMEN ACCOUNTANTS - AMES CHAPTER NO. 158

Margaret Munson, CPA
1314 Grand Avenue
Ames, Iowa 50010

Graphics, postage, and printing courtesy of Cindy Sippel
—
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

DATE EVENT

March 9, 1995 Board and Membership Meetings
March 11, 1995 Meals on Wheels

March 23, 1995 Networking Luncheon

April 13, 1995 Board and Membership Meeting

Scholarship Dinner

DEADLINE FOR THE APRIL BULLETIN IS MARCH 31, 1994

MEALS ON WHEELS BULLETIN SPONSORS
The Meals on Wheels schedule is as follows: Bulletin Sponsors are as follows:
March 11 Sharon Croissant March Cindy Sippel
April 8 Jan Duffy April Beverly Wandling
May 13 Diane DuVall May Margaret Munson
June 10 Margaret Munson
July 8 Karen Jacobson
PRESIDENT: MEMBERSHIP: BULLETIN:
Nancy Campbell, CMA Karen E. Jacobson, CPA Margaret A. Munson, CPA
3630 Fletcher Circle 107 Lafayette Avenue 1314 Grand Avenue
Ames, Iowa 50010 Story City, Iowa 50248 Ames, lowa 50010
Home: (515) 232-1173 Home: (515) 733-2660 Home: (515) 232-9950
Work: (515) 239-6456 Work: (515) 281-7716

Fax: (515) 232-9147 Fax: (515) 733-4838 Fax: (515) 281-5329




